Senior Student Information

Dear Class of 2020,

Congratulations to all Blue Devil Seniors on your upcoming graduation from Davis Senior High School. Although the current state of the world will not enable us to have a traditional commencement ceremony, we are making plans to capture and commemorate your accomplishments and graduation.

Many more details will be shared in the next few days and weeks. Right now, we are asking that you consider submitting a personalized message to be included in the virtual graduation! We have enlisted a professional production company to ensure the most engaging and polished virtual graduation possible. Ideally, we will have student voices to make the video personal and reflective of you and your peers. We have included questions at the link below that you can answer and submit through the link provided below. To ensure that we are able to fit everyone's is content in the video in some way please keep messages to a short 6-10 seconds.

In addition, we are running on very tight deadlines. These deadlines ensure the production and editing crews are able to fit every submission in the production.

DEADLINES by Last Name

A-E Monday May 11 F-J Tuesday May 12 K-O Wednesday May 13 P-T Thursday May 14 U-Z Friday May 15

Below is a link to a landing page for submissions.

http://xsightusa.com/dshs-commencement-video-submissions/

PW: DSHS_2020_Grads

SENIOR YARD SIGN DISTRIBUTION: Friday May 15 - 10am-12noon or 1pm-3pm

Our Associated Student Body and parent volunteers have created yard signs for you. Seniors may safely pick up their yard signs on Friday, May 15 by contactless drive-thru pick up in the DSHS Stadium parking lot. Please enter the stadium lot and open your trunk or window to allow a gloved and masked employee to handoff your yard sign. To ensure that we encourage social distancing guidelines, students will not be allowed to pick up a yard sign for other students.

STUDENTS MUST SHOW THEIR STUDENT ID to get your sign.

CAP, GOWN, YEARBOOK, DIPLOMA COVERS, AND MORE - We are in the process of planning the process for distributing these important materials to include a community event to safely and publicly celebrate you. Please continue to monitor your email and social media so you learn about the special dates and details surrounding your graduation. More information to come.

Once again, congratulations to the Class of 2020!!!! We are so proud of you.

If you have any questions please email us at dshsclassof2020@djusd.net

Sincerely,

DSHS Graduation Team